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Shoulder repair work to occur on State Route 203 
on Thursday November 9, 2017 

 
A short segment of the Snoqualmie Valley Trail will close for brief durations on 
Thursday, Nov. 9, 2017, to allow King County crews to conduct a maintenance 
repair along the shoulder of State Route 203. 

 
The work will take place from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. on the shoulder of the southbound 
lane midway between the City of Carnation and the City of Duvall.  
 
During construction, a 200-foot segment of the Snoqualmie Valley Trail adjacent to 
SR 203 will be used to stage equipment. Cyclists will be required to dismount and 
walk their bicycles through the construction area.  
 
Crews might also occasionally close the trail for 15 minutes or less throughout the 
day to gain access to the construction area. These short-duration closures will 
affect both directions of travel on the trail.  
 
Flaggers will be present on the site during construction.  
 
For more information about the trail closures or the road work, contact at Jay 
Smith, Senior Engineer (206) 477-4356 or jay.smith@kingcounty.gov 
 

# # # 
 

 


